
Seventh Street Process Committee 
 
Minutes from Meeting on January 13, 2021 
 
Committee members present: Julie Boland, Linda Diane Feldt, Seth Peterson 
City staff present: Kayla Coleman 
 
The Committee discussed revisions to the process recommendations, and completed a final 
review of the committee recommendations. The Committee recommendations were determined 
complete, and ready for Commission consideration. Final edits to the process recommendations 
were identified and planned to be completed prior to the next Commission meeting.  
 
Two sets of recommendations from the Committee will be ready for Transportation Commission 
consideration on January 20.  
 
 


